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Comments: I have lived at Snoqualmie Pass since 1999.   In that time I have had almost zero contact with the

forest service that is supposed to manage my backyard.  When I travel to other parts of the country, I see well

managed forest service recreational opportunities.  At Snoqualmie Pass it's like the forest service consistently

does the bare minimum.  This area is seeing a massive increase in visitation yet no increase in bathroom

facilities, parking infrastructure or new trails.  Removing another recreation area with no replacement for ten

years is a poor plan.  When is the forest service going to acknowledge that Snoqualmie Pass is an important

recreational corridor and dedicate the funding and staff for a positive experience.


